Volleyball home finale rescheduled
9/25/08

ALFRED, NY -- The Alfred University volleyball team's 2008 season home finale against Keuka has been rescheduled
and will now be played Thursday, Oct. 2, at 7 p.m. at the McLane Center.The match was originally scheduled for
Monday, Sept. 22, but was postponed.The AU volleyball team is in action next on Friday and Saturday, Sept. 26 and
27, at the Empire 8 Conference Tournament, hosted by Stevens Institute of Technology.



